
2 September 2021 

Dear Families,  

 

On behalf of the McConnell family, Ashleigh would like to thank everyone for 
their support and interest  in her events in Tokyo.  She looks forward to being 
able to visit school later in the year to share her experience. 

 

We understand the many difficulties our community are faced with during this 
period of remote learning. We want to let you know that we have implemented 
many changes to further support you and your child for these last few weeks 
before the holidays. We often find that students get tired or disengaged in 
learning come the end of term and we want to let you know that we are plan-
ning for week 10 to be a week of activities that will engage students in play 
based activities, experiments, virtual excursions and more!  

 

We are using the last week of this term to engage our students in other ways 
from the normal Reading, Writing and Maths activities and hope that this will 
create some relief for you and your family. So please, hang in there.  

 

How we can help your child in the next few weeks: 

-Your child’s teacher will have their Webex meeting open from the morning 
meeting time until 10:30am and from 11:30-12:30pm every day. Please utilize 
this opportunity for assistance. 

-Lessons have been modified to meet the needs of students who need further 
assistance in tasks suitable for the expected year level. Your child will not know 
if they have a modified task, however they will likely have more success in com-
pleting the activity independently and feeling more successful. 

-Week 10 lessons will be more fun based activities. 

 

Thank you once again for your support and please contact your child’s teacher 
first if you have any concerns or feedback.  

 

The Leadership Team 

Glenn, Ciara and Caitriona 

 

 

Important Dates 

Wednesday 15th September  

Summer Sports 

 

Thursday 16th September 

ONSITE Meal Deal Day 

 

 

CHILD SAFETY OFFICER 

Glenn McConnell 

Please speak with Ciara if you 

have any concerns at all regard-

ing a child’s wellbeing or safety.  
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